


Chief Rodney Harr concluded the recognition with final remarks, expressing his gratitude to the City
and its residents for the opportunity to serve, and shared his appreciation for the support he
received throughout his tenure.

ADJOURNMENT

Mayor Farr adjourned to the regular meeting on November 18", 2024.
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